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Transmission line project set in Jackson Co
(KNZA)--A transmission line installation project on U.S. 75 in Jackson County is
set to begin Saturday, June 6, and is expected to be complete Monday, June 8.

That word comes in a release from the Kansas Department of Transportation.

KDOT says a high voltage overhead transmission line will be installed over U.S.
75, north of Holton. Work will occur during daylight hours, weather allowing.

Traffic will be controlled using a pilot car operation, lane closure, signage and
traffic cones. Drivers should expect delays and are advised to find alternate routes.
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